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Student 
outcomes 

Received data and reports and asked the right questions 
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Local Academy Committee focus for 2023/24 

In considering the areas for focus, the Academy Committee evaluated our progress against 
our goals last year, and aligned with these with the Trust’s strategic priorities, and the 
Chestnut Grove Academy School Improvement Plan. 
 
As we develop our full plan for the coming year, the following provides an overview of our 
priority areas.  
 

¶ Continue to diversify our Academy Committee membership when vacancies arise. 

¶ Assess the Y7/Y8 reading programme, piloted through the Little Wandle Phonics 

programme. 

¶ Gain a greater understanding of how to support disadvantaged and underperforming 
pupils and organise learning walks and staff interviews to support the process.  

¶ Provide challenge to the SLT regarding attendance and support the school to consider 

effective interventions. 

¶ 
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Summary 

As the Academy Committee embeds to the governance structure of the Trust and there is 

greater collaboration with our family of schools, Chestnut Grove continues to go from 

strength to strength.  

 

Applications to the school are at an all-time high and our Sixth Form is a very popular choice 

for local families.  Our students will always remain our focus and while academically many are 

exceeding our highest expectations, we pride ourselves on the pastoral support we provide.  

 

We know that the partnership of students and families, employees, and those governing is 

essential to provide a place of flourishing and a creative learning environment in which all can 

succeed.  

 

Local Academy Committee 

Chestnut Grove  
 


